
City of Norman Predevelopment  November 20, 2014 
   

Applicant:  Evans Enterprises 
 
Project Location:  East side Interstate Drive NE and ½ mile north or Indian Hills Rd. 
 
Case Number:  PD14-33 
 
Time:  6:00 p.m. 
 
Attendee  Stakeholder  Address        Contact Information 
 
Tom McCaleb Applicant   815 W. Main  405-232-7715 
   Engineer  OKC, OK 
 
Syndy & Rusty  Applicants  1536 S. Western 405-630-1965 
Thrash     OKC, OK  405-631-1344 
 
Larry Meek  Applicant  101 Industrial  405-740-5211 
 
David Brantley Applicant  1536 S. Western 405-631-1344 
 
Joe Ruppert  Neighbor  12233 Rivendell 405-799-4489 
 
 
Staff                         Position                                         Contact Information 
 
Janay Greenlee Planner II     405-366-5437 
 
Drew Norlin  Assistant Development    405-366-5459 
   Coordinator 
 
Application Summary 
 
Evans Enterprises is relocating their production plant from Oklahoma City to Norman to 
build a bigger facility.  This location is currently not platted and is zoned I-2, Heavy 
Industrial; therefore a rezoning is not required for this use.  Evans Enterprises is going 
through the preliminary platting for this parcel.  They will receive water from Norman 
and sewer from Moore.  All other infrastructure requirements will be met per Public 
Works requirements for the preliminary plat.   
 
 
Neighbor’s Comments/Concerns  
 
Mr. Ruppert was pleased that he will have new neighbors and welcomes Evans 
Enterprises to Norman, Oklahoma. 


